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You are probably not a drag queen in Portland (I am new to googling)

thomas puhl <tom.puhl@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 16, 2023 at 5:50 PM
To: kevin.c.cook@multco.us
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| just read cedar hills news about proposed Nature Park Trails. | have 43 years insight of environmental conditions near
Mile 9 Skyline as outdoor enthusiast, mt runner, and elk hunter. | can offer subjective view of degradation of elk
population over last 30 years along with empirical data from 25 years of published study from Starkey Experimental
Forest in Northeast Oregon. If you do not care , that is probably par for the course. Tom Puhl, 503-286-8901, (landline—
no cell coverage here)......... t

PS. 2003-Last year the Elk calved here, | bragged we could see an elk in 30 minutes from our house, any day, any time.
batted 1,000 for the summer.
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